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_____________________________________________________________

NEWS RELEASE

Incident Type:

***Updated Information*** Bomb Threat  

Incident Date:

03/23/10
Location:


Tomah High School 

Details:
The Tomah Police Department coordinated a search of the Tomah High School by the La Crosse Police Department’s explosive detection canine on the morning of 03/23/10.  Based on the results of the search as well as searches by school staff and an overall threat assessment school will be open and on-schedule on 03/23/10.


The investigation into this matter is on-going and anyone having information regarding this incident is urged to call the Tomah Police Department at (608)374-7400 or Monroe County Crime Stoppers at (608)372-7867.

Released by:
Sgt. Christopher Weaver   

Original Release from the Tomah Area School District:

Press Release 

Earlier this evening on March 22, 2010 a bomb threat was discovered at the Tomah High School. Law enforcement personnel were notified and the building was evacuated for safety reasons. At this time school officials do not feel the threat is credible however as an added precaution a bomb searching dog will be brought in to assist in the search of the high school prior to the start of the school day. The high school will operate as normal on Tuesday, March 23 as well as all other schools. School officials are leaving whether or not high school students should attend school up to the discretion of the parents. If anyone has any information regarding the identity of the individual who made the threat they should contact the Tomah Police Department at 608-374-7400. 
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